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PSAT and PSAT 8/9 Scores will be available December 9th
 online only

Scores for the 2019 PSAT/NMSQT will be available online to students through their free College Board accounts on December 9, 2019.  Students can view scores via College Board at https://studentscores.collegeboard.org/home  Those students who do not currently have a College Board account will need to create one to view scores.

Help for Students Who Can't Access Their Accounts
After students log in to their College Board account, using their FCPS student email information or login information from previously creating an account they should click “Add Scores.”  In the Matching Tool, it is essential that the information in their account matches what they entered on their answer sheet. For example, if they put "Elizabeth" on their answer sheet and "Beth" in their account, their scores will not load. If students need to change their name, they must call College Board Customer Service at 1 (866) 630-9305. All other changes can be corrected in their account. If that still doesn't populate the scores, the student will be prompted to indicate which test they're missing and put in the access code to assist the match. It is also important that students choose the correct test name and test year. exam. All students should choose the 2019 as the test year (they took the exam in October 2019).

Trying and failing to login to a student account multiple times could result in a lock out…students must call College Board Customer Service at 1 (866) 630-9305 to reinstate the account, it cannot be reinstated by Langley High School.

Students may contact individual counselors for the access code, or email Janice Dabroski, Assessment Coach at jldabroski@fcps.edu 

Don’t forget to take advantage of free prep available with your College Board account:  Free SAT Practice Available on Khan Academy® 

